
WMVH – Bookings Summary 2023 

The hall was reasonably well used during 2023 and at similar level to 2022 and 
generated slightly higher rental income. Unfortunately from a commercial point 
of view a large number of the bookings were from Worth groups for which we 
currently do not charge:- 

Sustainable Worth 

Book Club 

Film Club 

Youth Club 

CCT – Church Community Team 

WCPT – Worth Community Property Trust 

We also offered our faciliIes to the Church for various services while St 
Nicholas is closed for roof repairs. 

We also did not charge when the NaIonal Trust were giving village briefings 
held at the VH when requested by residents. 

We did however pick up some new clients during 2023 including Purbeck 
Farmers and Dorset AONB. We were once again used for Life Drawing on a 
regular basis and PASH took over the hall as usual during July/August and 
Nov/Dec. The VH was again used as part of the Purbeck Film FesIval. 

There were a number of parIes/gatherings held at the hall both by residents 
and non-residents although in 2023 there were no weddings. 

The Parish Council also returned to the village hall in November and are 
conInuing to use the hall in 2024 on a bi-monthly basis. 

 

RL 

Bookings Officer 7/4/24 

 


